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Dear Chief Justice Fairhurst,

I am writing to offer comments on the proposed amendments to APR 28, the

admission to practice rule that creates the LLLT in Washington State.

I have engaged as an attorney with the LLLT firm My Legal Pit Stop, Legal

Technicians over the last six months on behalf of their clients. I can tell you that

the people I met through that collaboration have been especially grateful for the

help they received.

I can also tell you that as a new attorney, I understand and can even sympathize

with some of the resistance to LLLTs coming from within the legal industry. I do

not believe however that the people I served would not have had any access to

legal help without APR 28.

I strongly encourage the Washington State Supreme Court to expedite the

implementation of Its proposed amendments to APR 28.

Sincerely,

Ian Booth
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